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Staff 
 

 James McMillan                  Pastor                                              
 Paula Fitts                         Pianist/Music Director            
 Karoyn Stilwell                   Organist 
 Desiree McDuffie                Secretary 
 Mary Jane Ellinger              Financial Secretary 
 Darrell Heath                     Custodian 
 
 
 

LINDEN LIGHT 
“Bringing the light of Christ to the Linden 
Community for 161 years!” 

             

                May   2016 

 

                                Sunday 

9:45 a.m.                              Sunday School 

10:45 a.m.                            Worship 

5:00 p.m.                              Youth Bible Study 

6:00 p.m.                              Choir Practice 

                       Wednesday 

6:00 p.m.                              Youth 

 

                 April  Memorials 
         

               Terry Carter 
  Scott Hayes 
  John Land 
  David Lovelace 
  J.C. Sheridan 
  Steven Smith 
  Lena Wiggins 
      
   

                      In Our Prayers 

  
 Robin Acosta  
 Charles Robert Allen  
 Bill and Viona Beene 
 Randy Brock 
 Shane Bucy 
 Lawrence Coyne 
 Billye and Boots Early 
 Egner family 
 Mickey Fears 
 Larry Ferrell 
 Edith Fitts 
 Bobbye Hamilton 
 Kerlin Harris 
 Reggie Lynn Hawkins 
 Hennen family 
 James and Marie Knight  
 Christine Lowe 
  Penelope McCall                                          
 Vic McGilvray  
 Pastor James’s parents  
 Felicia Moore 
 W.A. Parker 
Bo and Jeanine Rich                              
Peggy Sheffield 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Jimmie and Martha  
    Sheridan 
David Staton 
Jeff Swink 
Jim and Sandye  
    Templeman 
Justin Tucker 
Ronnie and Betty      
    Watson 
 Sandy Wells 
 Hershell and Marilyn  
    Whatley 
 Kelly Whatley 
 Kathryn Wiley 
 Carter family 
 

 



 

LKHS sophomore Dominique Sauer placed first in 

100m hurdles with a time of 15.59 and second in 

the high jump with 5’6” at the regional track meet in 

Whitehouse.  Dominique will compete in the state 

high jump competition on May 11 and the 100m 

hurdles event on May 12. 

Congratulations to this outstanding young woman! 

 



Sue Snowden present last quarter’s Sunday School attendance 

trophy to Fellowship Class members Stella Ellington, Betty  

DeLoach, Cissi Lanier, and Marie Knight. 

Paula Fitts was honored with flowers by Karoyn Stilwell 

at April 10 worship service in celebration of Paula’s 30 

years as pianist at LUMC. 

Sue and Charles Snowden received a Wildlife 

Conservationist award in Jacksonville. 
Sue Snowden and Desiree McDuffie received the large order 

of Girl Scout cookies to be distributed in Linden. 



Ryan Nash was awarded his Eagle Scout rank  

in Boy Scouts of America.  His project was col-

lecting Coke can tabs to help the local Ronald 

McDonald House Charities.  After graduation 

from LKHS, Ryan will attend Texas A&M at  

Texarkana.  He will pursue a doctorate in 

 history and archaeology. 

Bret Nash, a senior at Texas A&M at College 

Station, received his Aggie ring, which he 

shares here with Nana Egner.   Bret is majoring 

in history and minoring in entomology.  He 

was recently elected 2016-2017 secretary of 

the Undergraduate Entomology Student 

Organization. 

April Fun Bunchers 

were led by Kathryn 

Wiley in some trivial 

pursuit activities. 



 

Dominique Sauer and Dana McDuffie 

were ready for LKHS 2016 prom. 

Wildflower Trails Saturday in 

downtown Linden found lovely 

leader Mary Dowd, runner 

Shawn Pixley and Brett Pixley, 

and LKHS color guard Christina 

Belford having a great day! 



Rhonda Shirley, Eric Shirley, Cissi Lanier, Patti Swink, Glenn Lanier, and Lisa  

Trammell enjoyed Wildflower Trails Saturday in downtown Linden.  Cissi, Patti, and 

Lisa helped with DD’s Saloon.  Glenn was a great coordinator during the day. 



Wildflower Trails 

in Linden found 

Karen and Sasha 

Whatley having a 

good day, Pastor 

James running 

the Lions Club 

cakewalk, Sharon 

McMillon and 

Judy Lanier  

trying to win a 

cake, and Dawn 

Hoskins and 

Chuck Evans 

participating in 

the steak cook- 

off. 



Wildflower Trails Saturday in downtown Linden 

found Paul Ellinger and Frank Lanier working at 

the Lions Club cakewalk.  Terri de Natale won 

prizes at the Art Show.  Lee Ann Ross and John 

Fant enjoyed the artwork at the Art Show. 

Dominique Sauer, Gary Clayton,  Kendra Clayton, 

and Kristen Clayton had fun.  Nancy Belford and 

Cadi Belford worked the LKHS  color guard booth. 



      Happy Birthday                                          Happy Anniversary                                                                                 
May 1   Paula Fitts                  May 28 Eugene Stabeno            May 10 Bruce and Bernie Harris 
May 4   Frank Lanier               May 29 Mickey Fears                 May 17 Larry and Sue Hill 
  Dana Boland              May 31 Hannah Snowden 
May 6   Kallie Daniels             May 31 Ronnie Watson 
May 8   Ryan Hamilton 
May 13 Kevin Hamilton 
May 14 Kenny Hamilton 
May 16 Ann Ferrell 
May 21 Opie Gaskin 
May 21 Joseph McDuffie 
May 22 Peggy Sheffield 
May 25 Christopher Smith 
May 27 David Staton 
May 28 Winston Sullivan 

May 12 

 5:30 p.m. 

  Men’s Class Bible 

Study 

              May 18 

             9:00 a.m. 

           Food Pantry 

           May 15 

 3rd Sunday Potluck    

       May 14 

    12:00 noon 

     Fun Bunch 

           May 22 

    Senior Sunday 

   Dana McDuffie 

       Ryan Nash 

     Curtis Wells 

      June 3 

    7:00 p.m. 

       LKHS 

 Graduation 

 

              May 30 

        Memorial Day 

   Church Office Closed 

             May 14 

        Mother’s Day 

 


